SECRET

PRIME MINISTER

Mr. Heseltine told you yesterday

that he is to visit the Falklands in
——

January. You said to me that you hoped
Foreign Office Ministers would not be

going there as well.

Earlier this month you agreed that
Lady Young should go to the Falklands
from 9-18 January. Do you now wish this

arrangement to be changed?
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